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Dear parents and carers, 

Continuing Remote Learning  

I hope you and your familes are all keeping well and safe. 

We would like to thank you for your on-going support with home study and Show My Homework.  

We have seen some fantasitic work being produced!  Our staff are continuing to provide 

students with lessons and tasks for their remote learning; staff are regularly setting work, offering 

advice and help, and giving students valuable feedback through their marking.  However, we 

do recognise that students have now spent a long time away from the classroom and many will 

be missing the structure and routine of the school day.   

In order to address these issues, we have created timetables for all students learning at home 

to help support students and parents by providing some necessary structure to each day.  These 

timetables will start from Monday, 8th June 2020 and students and parents will find the relevant 

tasks for every timetabled session on Show My Homework.  Students will be expected to 

complete four sessions throughout the day and we have made sure that the timetable covers 

all subject areas.  We have timetabled in some breaks and some well-being sessions for each 

student too. Each timetable runs for two weeks and tasks have been clearly labelled.   

Timetables have been sent out along with this letter and will also be available on Show My 

Homework.  Please check your email and your Show my homework accounts.  

We are also going to be making sure that students can see or hear their teachers on many of 

the lessons we are going to be putting on Show My Homework.  Teachers are busy recording 

lessons that talk students through what they need to do or show students what they have to do.  

These lessons will be available on Show My homework from the 15th June 2020.  Some staff have 

been keen to get started on this and you may find some of these recorded lessons are on Show 

My Homework now.  Timetables will be sent out via email also every two weeks. 

Please make sure your children keep logging onto Show My Homework to access the latest 

lessons and tasks.  Students also need to try to send their work back to their teachers so it can 

be marked.  They can do this by submitting their work on Show My Homework or by emailing 

their work to staff.  If your child accesses Show My Homework through their mobile phone please 

ensure they complete work on paper, please do not feel work has to be completed online.   

I am sure you all recognise the importance of continued home learning and we appreciate all 

of your help and support with regard to this.  If you have any difficulties with Show My Homework 

or the remote learning, please email homestudy@msj.bolton.sch.uk. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr S Henshaw  

Deputy Headteacher 
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